—’%rm vermw
mﬁ’%ﬂ» 1978 2003

Director
October 25, 2003

The Honorable W.J, Tauzin

Chairman

Committee on Energy and Commerce
United States House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515-6118

Dear Mr. Chailrman:

Pursuant to your October 27, 2003 request, enclosed is the
complete 1587 review report of the ethics program at the National
Institutes of Health.

If the Office of Government Ethics can be of any further
assistance to vou or your staff, please contact Michael Goad,
Congressional Liaison, at 202-482-9243.

Sincerely,

| Amy L. Comstock

Enclosure

United States Office of Government Ethies » {201 New York Avenue. NW., Suite 300, Washingion, DC 20005- 201"
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October 29, 2003

The Honorable James C. Greenwood

Chairman

Subcommittee on Oversight and Investigations
Committee on Energy and Commerce

United States House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515-6115

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Pursuant to your October 27, 2003 reguest, enclosed is the
complete 1987 review report of the ethics program at the National
Institutes of Health.

If the Office of Government Ethics can be of any further
agsistance to you or your staff, please contact Michael Goad,
Congreggional Liaison, at 202-482-9243.

Sincerely,

Enclosure
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